Production Committee Report
February 2015


The Production Committee braved the snowstorm of Monday February 10th and met at the Unitarian Church.  All committee members were present except Bob Eisenhour who was waylaid by the weather. President Jeff Mitchell arrived a little late after closing the stand at the Farm Show.

The meeting started with a review of the minutes from the January meeting. There were no corrections or additions to the work that was done to organize the Spring Concert. It was noted that there would probably be additions made to the choralography and possibly to the props as we progressed in the rehearsal process.  
Decisions were then made as to the program content for the upcoming mini concerts for the ‘Pay the Rent’ Sunday and for Lavender Graduation at Penn State. The program for the former will be Father Almighty and From a Distance and for the latter it will be From a Distance, Your Song and the Cher-Ma-Gaga mash up.

The discussion then progressed to the 2015-16 season. The following is requested for approval by the Board:

Holiday Concert:  Theme – An 80’s Christmas; Main Performances – Sunday December 6 at the Unitarian Church of Harrisburg at 4 PM, Sunday, December 13th at Unity Church of Harrisburg at 4 PM.
Regional Performances: Friday or Saturday, December 4 or 5 at 7:30 at First Reformed Church in Lancaster and Friday or Saturday December 11 or 12 at 7:30 at Heidelberg U.C.C. in York.

Spring Concert: Theme – Ride ‘em Cowboy; Main Performances - Saturday and Sunday, May 14 and 15 at Penn State Harrisburg at 8:00 and 2:00 respectively. Regional performances – Saturday or Sunday, May 7, 8, 21 or 22 at 8:00 or 2:00 PM respectively at Heidelberg U.C.C. in York.

Titles for the concerts have yet to be decided on and suggestions are welcome. Jeff said he would see to contacting the various places to schedule our dates.

Voices United 11 would round out the season on Friday, July 29th

Being past time to begin rehearsal, the meeting was adjourned. The committee will reconvene on Monday March 9th at 5:30 at the Unitarian Church and will begin the layout of the 80’s holiday concert.



Respectfully submitted
Paul R. Foltz, Committee Chair



